
   
     

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

From: 
To: FN-OMB-IntellectualProperty 
Subject: message regarding my opinion 
Date: Friday, March 19, 2010 1:39:22 PM 

the north american nature photography association has informed me of thisd welcome 
invitationfrom the obama administration to share my thoughts on my rights as a creator 

any copying of art, designs or photographs from the internet for use without permission --
and without recompense to the artist -- hurts everybody in the creative arena...i am a 
photographer...i would suggest that all images put on the internet be required to have 
some sort of safeguard embedded in the image -- for instance, you cannot copy US paper 
money... 

katharine villard 
cedar city, utah 
member, NANPA 
www.villardimages.com 
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